Date: Feb. 09, 2011

Federal Communications Commission
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

Ref: FCC Class II Permissive change for FCC ID: BCG-E2380A and FCC ID:
BCG-E2380B

Applicant: Apple, Inc.
Dear Sir/Madam:

Apple Inc. is submitting an application for Class II Permissive Change for above FCC ID
numbers. There is no hardware or electrical modification made to the certified device.

The change filed under this application is:

* i0S software update to enable feature as documented in the “ Description of the
i0S iPhone Update Process.”

Please contact me if you have any questions or need further information regarding
this application,

Sincerely,

Robert Steinfeld

EMC & Wireless Compliance Manager
Apple Inc.

1 Infinite Loop, Mail Stop 26A
Cupertino, California USA

Phone: (408)974-2618

Fax: (408) 862-5061

Email: steinfel@apple.com



